
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The ‘’Hart Think Safe’ partnership has invited the children in Year 6 to participate 

in one of their ‘Think Safe’ events that will be held at Building 10, Watchmoor Park, 

Camberley.  This will take place on Wednesday 13th March. We apologise for 

the short notice but unfortunately Hart Council were only able to confirm that 

they had found a venue to host this event at the end of last week. 

 

During their visit to the centre, the children will participate in a variety of ‘Think 

Safe’ workshops, such as fire safety, stranger danger, basic first aid and railway 

safety. These workshops will be led by representatives from local organisations 

such as the Hampshire Constabulary and Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service. 

The workshops are designed to develop children’s skills in hazard awareness and 

risk management of everyday scenarios.  

 

The children will depart school at 12.00 p.m. and return to school at 

approximately 3.10 p.m. As the children will be having an early lunch on the day 

of the visit, your child will need to bring a packed lunch to eat before they 

depart. 

 

There will be a voluntary contribution of £5 per child for the cost of the coach, to 

and from this free community event.  Please complete the ParentMail form by 

Midday on Friday 8th March.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P.Wade  Mrs N.McEvoy  Mrs J.Macfarlane 

 

 


